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***THIS IS IMPORTANT **** PCU012939
HAVE YCIA SAY ABOUT THE OPTIONS FOR VICTORIA STREET. ACT NOWIII
IF YOU WANT IT KEPT OPEN, THEN NOW IS THE TIME TO WRITE A LETTER
Written submissions are now being given to The Department of Planning and Infrastructure

regarding the outcome for Victoria Street.
Please ensure you have YOUR SAY, we only have until 14 December to make a submission.

ONLINE
They prefer you to write a letter online to:

Select Development Assessment Systems > Major Project Register > Search > enter Foxground and Berry bypass.

EMAIL
If you cannot lodge your submission oriline it can be sent via email to plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au

III

MAIL
The Director, Infrastructure Projects, Department of Planning and Infrastructure, GPO Box 39, SYDNEY NSW 2001

Note: All submissions made will be posted on the Department's website. If requested, your name can be removed to protect your privacy but you must
request this in your submission.
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